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28th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
A belated welcome back after half term. We hope you had an enjoyable break with the children. 
 
Thursday 6th March World Book Day  
The theme is "Read Your Way". The children will be taking part in lots of different activities 
throughout the day to engage them in ‘Reading for Pleasure’. Class teachers will explain to the 
children what activities will be happening during the day, some of which are: 

         World Book Day assembly 
         The masked reader 
         Used book sale – 50p per book 
         Reading to different year groups 
         Guess the teacher from their favourite children’s books 
         Other book/reading themed activities 

Children can dress up as a book character on Thursday to celebrate. If they do not want to dress 
up, then they must come into school in their school uniform. Please note children cannot dress in 
football kits, belly tops, ripped jeans, slippers or crocs. 

Uniform and PE kits 
The full uniform policy is available on the school website. In summary St Paul’s school uniform is as 
follows: 

  Blue sweatshirt or cardigan (with or without the school logo) - not grey 

 White or blue polo shirt – not grey 

 Grey or black trousers (joggers can be worn in Early Years)  

 Grey or black skirt (in summer, a blue and white summer dress may be worn) - not yellow, purple 
or any other colour 

 Black, sensible shoes (Open-toed sandals, jelly shoes and crocs are not suitable footwear for 
school) 
 
These items can be purchased from local supermarkets or from local online suppliers if parents 
want to add the logo to their child’s clothing.  
  
All items of clothing and footwear must be labelled with the pupil’s name. 
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Our PE Kit is as follows: 

  Plain white T-shirt   

 Plain black shorts or plain black joggers in winter  

 Plain, black, suitable trainers or black pumps  
 
Jewellery should not be worn at school for health and safety reasons. One pair of small gold/silver 
studs may be worn but not sparkly or dangly earrings please. All earrings must be removed on PE 
days. No other jewellery should be worn in school. Thank you for your co-operation in this. 
 
Head Lice 
Some parents are understandably upset when they are constantly having to treat their child’s hair 
because they have contracted head lice again. Please check your child’s hair regularly and take the 
appropriate measures to ensure that head lice are not being continually passed around. For more 
information go to https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/  
 
Parents’ Evening 
Today F2 to Year 6 parents will receive a half yearly report for their child. F1 to Year 6 parents will 
also receive a note with their appointment for Parents’ Evening. This takes place on Monday and 
Tuesday 10th and 11th March. Please return the slip as soon as possible confirming your attendance 
at the meeting. We look forward to sharing your child’s learning and progress with you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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